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Teacher Note 

​ This will be the last newsletter of 

the school year. There will be memory 

treasures for next week, but no spelling. 

I’ve attempted to include most 

important information about the end of 

the school year. If you have any 

questions about the end of the year, 

please don’t hesitate to ask. 

​ As I am wrapping up my final 

school year at St. John, I have to thank 

the students and parents for making it 

the best one yet. It has been an 

outstanding year of learning and fun 

together. God’s blessings to all of you in 

the future. 

 

Graduation Sunday 

​ We look forward to celebrating 

our 8th grade graduates this coming 

Sunday in our 9:00 AM worship service. 

There will be a brief reception following 

the service for the 8th graders. 7th grade 

families, please fill out this Google Form 

to indicate your attendance. Students 

should arrive by 8:45 and go to their 

classrooms.​  

 

 

 

 

 

Milk 

​ Milk for the school year ends 

today (5/16). Early next week, families 

will receive communication if they have 

an outstanding balance or extra milk 

credits, so please watch for a note 

coming home or an email about that. 

 

Cleanout Day and Dairy Dream 

​ Thursday 5/22 will be our 

desk/cubby/locker cleanout day. If 

you’d like to send sturdy bags for your 

student to use, please do. 

​ On Thursday afternoon, our class 

will walk to Dairy Dream around 1:00. 

Students should bring their own money 

if they’d like to purchase food or ice 

cream. Any parents that would like to 

walk with us would also be welcome; 

please let me know if you’d like to join. 

 

Last Day of School-Friday 5/23 

​ The Eagle Express has 

information about the last day of school, 

including a link to sign up to help out in 

some way. Please take a look and 

consider how you could help out to 

make that day go smoothly. 

​ Please also let me know as 

soon as you can if your child will 

not be here on the last day. This will 

help with planning the field day teams. 
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Grades/Report Cards 

​ Any missing work not turned in 

by the end of the year is marked as a 0. 

The students have been working hard to 

get caught up and finish the year strong. 

Report cards will be mailed out in early 

June once the teachers finish entering 

grades. 

 

Next Week’s Memory Treasures  

●​ Romans 5:8 

●​ John 13:34 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             


